
June 21, 2022 

Chino Basin Watermaster Board 

9641 San Bernardino Road 

Rancho Cucamonga, CA 91730 

Re: Chino Basin Watermaster, Fiscal Year 2022/23 Budget 

Dear Chair Curatalo: 

The Cities of Ontario (Ontario) and Chino (Chino) and Monte Vista Water District (MVWD) are 

following up on our May 2, 2022 letter, which is attached. Ontario, Chino and MVWD request 

Watermaster act on our letter by directing Watermaster legal counsel to provide a legal opinion 

regarding Watermaster’s authority to impose costs, associated with the FY 2022/23 budgeted 

discretionary work within accounts 6906.26 & 6907.45, onto the Parties to the Peace Agreement 

by majority vote. 

Thank you for your time and consideration.  

Sincerely, 

Courtney Jones 

City of Ontario Water Resources and Regulatory Affairs Director 

Justin Scott-Coe 

Monte Vista Water District General Manager 

Dave Crosley 

City of Chino Utilities Engineering and Operations Manager 

cc: Peter Kavounas, General Manager, Chino Basin Watermaster 

      Eduardo Espinoza, Chair, Appropriative Pool Committee 
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